WRAY-McKINSTRY POST NO. 13, CANON CITY
POST NO. 5, COLORADO SPRINGS
POST NO. 38, SECURITY



MILLER-KITTO POST NO. 25, FLORENCE

EBER DUCLO POST NO. 39, MANITOU SPRINGS

POST NO. 171, VICTOR - CRIPPLE CREEK

Department of Colorado

District No. 7

THE AMERICAN LEGION

Centennial Post 209

12/5/75

Dear Charter Member:

We now have 59 members, more than enough to qualify for our permanent charter and refunds.

Our next meeting is on the 17th of December, Wednesday night, 7:30 pm at the First Bank. This meeting is very important, because we will be nominating and electing our permanent officers for the next year. From our last meeting the following were nominated:

Post Commander- Max Hoyer, Tom Knutson Vice Post Commander- George Candea, Willy Bratcher, and John Gaillard

Adjutant- Al Light,
Finance Officer- George Charlson
Historian- No Nominations Robert fump
Chaplain- Robert Miller
Service Officer- James Canavan
Executive Committeman- Wally Lonsinger
Sergeant-at-Arms- Tony Cordova

The meeting will be open for further nominations and then the elections will be held. WE NEED YOU THERE TO ELECT YOUR OFFICERS.

The First Bank is a block west of the Sherwood Forest on Templeton Gap, enter on the south side.

Sincerely.

Tom Knutson

Adjutant